Darren Lucas

Darren Lucas is a 20-year employee of the Ohio Bureau of Motor Vehicles Investigations 

Division.  Darren was hired by the Bureau of Motor Vehicles as an Investigator in 
1988.  He was first assigned to the Toledo area and northwestern Ohio.  Darren later 

transferred to the Columbus office and in 2004 was promoted to the position of 
supervisor.  
The Bureau of Motor Vehicles Investigations Division has a wide range of investigation

and enforcement responsibilities.  The division regularly assists victims of identity 
theft and local, state and federal law enforcement agencies with identity theft 

investigations.  The division actively provides fraudulent document 
detection training to all 215 Deputy Registrars, Deputy Registrar staff and the law 
enforcement community.  The training provides assistance with counterfeit 
and altered document identification as well as identification of immigration and 
naturalization documents that are presented by foreign nationals for the purpose of 
obtaining a driver license or identification card. 

The Bureau of Motor Vehicles Investigations Division is the regulatory and 

enforcement agency for the automobile industry.  The division is responsible for 

the inspection and licensing of new motor vehicle dealerships, used motor vehicle 
dealerships, leasing dealership and motor vehicle salvage facilities.  The division 
enforces the Ohio Revised Code and Ohio Administrative Code relating to the sale, titling 
and registration of motor vehicles by licensed motor vehicle dealerships.

The Bureau of Motor Vehicles Investigations Division maintains offices in Toledo, 
Parma, Youngstown, Canton, Columbus and Cincinnati.  The Columbus office is staffed 
by 11 Investigators who cover 28 counties in central, eastern, southeastern and western 

Ohio. 

